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07 December 2020 

 
Dear Parents / Carers – Y6 

 

Dothill run a swimming programme for Year 6 children who cannot swim 25 metres.  We have now had 

the opportunity to assess and manage the risks, in light of COVID-19 and are pleased to inform you 

that we can run the swimming programme as normal.    

 

Please indicate on the slip below, which statement best describes your child’s swimming ability and 

return to the class teacher by Wednesday 16th December. 

 

We will then organise groups for the swimming sessions, which will start in January 2021. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs K Swinney – Year 5/6 Phase Leader  

 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Please complete this slip and return to the class teacher by Wednesday 16th December   
 

Name of child____________________________________________ Class____________ 
 

Signed__________________________________________________ Date____________ 
 

Please also tick the statement which best describes your child’s swimming ability. 

Non-swimmer  (armbands)                  

Can swim up to 10 metres                   

Can swim up to 10 – 25 metres       

Can swim more than 25 metres  
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